From: Baker, Carole <carole.baker@norfolk.gov.uk>

Sent: 16 December 2020 08:22

To: Helen Adcock | Code DP <helenadcock@codedp.co.uk>
Subject: RE: Heath Crescent GNLP2173

Dear Helen
| have now had a chance to have a look at this issue in more detail.

I think | have now resolved all the inconsistencies with the site. | can confirm that the map in the Old
Catton settlement chapter as been amended to remove 1021 as an open space allocation. The site will be
shown as white land as in the Hellesdon chapter. | have also amended the reasoning for site GNLP2173 in
the unallocated sites table so the wording is consistent with site GNLP1021. | have removed the reference
to Sport England as | believe that did relate to an earlier consultation response. | have checked and Sport
England did not make comment on either site GNLP2173 or GNLP1021 at the Regulation 18C consultation.
The statement relating to the ‘need for open space being recognised’ relates to the representation from La
Ronde Wright on behalf of Hellesdon Parish Council to the Regulation 18C consultation (available on our
website) which includes an extract from the Neighbourhood Plan and a Sport and Open Space Needs
Assessment dated March 2020. | have made some slight tweaks to the wordings of the various tables and
documents to reference where this reference to need came from.

These changes will all be made for the Cabinet version of the papers.

Kind regards
Carole
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